Casalecchio di Reno, 12 ™ March 2020

Subject: Update 12.03 COVID-19 situation
To the kind attention of the Fanti Group partners, customers and suppliers,

We hereby update you on some of the effects related to the new strengthening rules of the health prevention
system, which were launched starting from 10" March.

With regards to the opening of borders, we inform you that health check peoints have been strengthened on the
horders between some of the European countries and the situation is evolving constantly. Flow of goods might be
thus affected with transportation delays or cancellations.

Secondly, the italian government has launched new measures which aim, among other things, at limiting commercial
activities on the national territory. There are no substantial effects on industrial production activities.

We therefore confirm that to date all our production sites will continue their production and shipment of goods on
a regular basis. However, the international transport situation might cause delays and cancellations.

We remain committed to constantly updating you through our email and our wehsite www,gruppofanti.com

As usual, we remain available for any clarification.

Yours sincerely,

Stefano Fanti
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